



Dear Parents,

Due to the increasing cases of human swine influenza H1N1, the Government announced that all kindergartens and primary schools would be suspended for two weeks, from June 12 until June 25. To prevent the spread of this communicable disease, we have upgraded the protection measures in our learning centre. We have increased the frequency of cleansing and disinfecting the classrooms.

We strongly recommended that you and your family continue to observe good hygienic practices and stay in good health. Measure the body temperature of your child every morning. If your child has a fever, or has any respiratory symptoms on a Pathways class day, please call us as soon as possible to ask for cancellation or postponement. (Doctor's proof required subsequently)

A special precautionary procedure will be taken commencing June 12, 2009, Friday as follows:

- a. Our staff at the reception will measure the body temperature of each student. Please do NOT send the student to the classroom directly.
- b. If the student's body temperature is within the normal range, our staff will stick a label on the student's clothes at a visible spot. The label is date-specific.
- c. Should the student have a fever, he/she will be escorted to leave the learning centre and recommend to seek for doctor's advice immediately.
- d. As the student enters the classroom, the teacher will check the label before starting the lesson.

We hope that you will co-operate with us to protect each other. Please arrive at the learning centre 5 to 10 minutes before the usual time, as the above procedure may take a few minutes. We do not want the student to be late for the class.

Should you have further queries, please feel free to call us at 2870 1377 during office hours.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Yours sincerely,	
Pathways Foundation	
To Pathways	
I acknowledge the receipt of notice and understand the details.	
Name of student:	
Signature of parents/ guardian	ղ:
Date	2: